Kellie Brannan 202 Smallwood St Fort McMurray, AB T9K 2J7 October 5, 2018

Mayor Don Scott Fort McMurray, AB

Dear Mayor Don Scott:

Please accept this as my office request of an appeal and review of By-Law Case 2018-004184, to declare a dog vicious.

Within this package, you will find the following correspondence and appeal emails sent to By-Law since the incident in June, 2018.

- Documents from By-Law sent September 28, stating in their log during his time in their custody, they were fully aware of his dog aggression, which was not passed on to Boxer Rescue Canada, nor myself.
- Appeal #2, sent on September 7, 2018.
- Pictures of current yard, fencing and Stanley with other animals.
- Communication between By-Law and myself.
- Appeal #1, sent on July 24, 2018.
- Letter from Nail Groomer (also ex-vet assistant) with regards to his behavior.
- Communication between Boxer Rescue Canada and By-Law.

I look forward to explaining my case and coming to a resolution in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kellie Brannan

Enclosure